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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Members entertain from Scotland 
 

No fewer than 31 members of The Royal Philatelic Society London living 

in Scotland provided the displays for the meeting of the Society held on 

the afternoon of 4 December. The popularity of such meetings, at which a 

diverse range of material is shown, was evidenced by the fact that it 

attracted an amazing total of 135 Fellows, members and guests. 

 

The organiser of the meeting, Jeffrey Stone, who had brought the displays 

together, thanked all who contributed. Thanks that were echoed by Peter 

Cockburn, giving the vote of thanks, who praised all who had shown for 

providing a wealth of outstanding material, thus ensuring an enjoyable 

and entertaining afternoon. 

 

 
Chris King, President of The Royal Philatelic Society London (left), with 

Jeffrey Stone, who co-ordinated the displays by members living in Scotland. 

 

 

Those wishing to visit The Royal Philatelic Society London at 41 

Devonshire Place, London W1G 6JY, or be a guest at one of its meetings, 

are asked to contact in advance the Administrative Office on 020 7486 

1044. 
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